BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

SHEILA DIXON FREDERICK H. BEALEFELD, Il
Mayor Police Commissioner

July 2, 2008

TO: The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn. Karen Randle

._._"“' ;‘1
FROM: James H. Green, [%eputy Legal Counsel
Baltimore Police Department

RE: City Council Bill No. 08-0115-Corrective Bill 2008

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed and supports City
Council Bill No. 08-0115-Corrective Bill 2008 and the proposed amendment.
The bill makes technical corrections to the Code and repeals several obsolete
provisions related to Article 19-Police Ordinances. Further, the proposed
amendment will clarify the penalty section of Article 19 § 43-Padlock. Thank
you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.
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